
         Durstone Farm, 

Pencombe, 

Bromyard, 

Hereford 

HR7 4SD 

 

4th of January 2022 

To Whom it may concern,  

We are writing in reference to planning application 201390, we fully support the application and 

know there is a need for self catering accommodation in the area. 

We run a number of self catering cottages and find there is not sufficient accommodation in the area 

for visitors at peak times throughout the year.               

Yours Sincerely, 

Sarah Mulroy  


